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NASSA JUNIOR BASKETBALL
NASSA Junior Basketballers shine

On Monday 12th February, ten boys and ten girls represented the College at the NASSA Basketball
Gala day at the Northern Beaches Indoor Sports Centre.

The day provided a wonderful opportunity for students to demonstrate their skills and was a
fantastic way to start this year's season.

Both the boys and the girls teams showed excellent sportsmanship and skill and faced some
tough competition throughout the day.

Overall the Thomas Hassall girls came out in second place to St Luke’s Grammar School, which
was a fantastic achievement.

Well done to both teams, you should be extremely proud of your achievements!

Congratulations to Marley Rhodes and Alexander Spasenovic who were selected to represent
NASSA at the CIS Basketball Trials on Friday 23 February.  We wish them all the best as they
represent the College.

Mrs Brown and Mr Koski
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